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COMING EVENTS:
A Message from the President

While you were sitting by the fire trying to keep
warm,  I  was  in  Italy  during  the heat  wave!  The
days were 35ºC+ and most nights we experienced
a thunderstorm. However, it  didn’t  stop us from
enjoying meeting with family  and friends,  hiking
up in the cooler mountain areas or swimming in
Lake Como. My eldest son, Kris and daughter-in-
law, Janelle and grandchildren – Caitlyn (11) and
Luca (8) spent some time in the village of Boffetto
near Sondrio with me, my sister Rosie and niece,
Tania. It was a valuable time for all of us.  

I look forward
to catching up
with our Club
Members at
our next meal
event. Please
come along
and share your
stories from 
Italia! 

Steve Nostrini

Members & Friends Night 

Saturday 22nd October @ 6.00pm

Homemade Pasta & Sauce Meal
including salad and dessert

Fun Quiz

Member Price - $20 per head
Friends’ Price - $25.00 per head

Pre-book & Pre-pay by 17th October
Bendigo Bank BSB 633000 

Acc 164928822 
Notation: MFN +Your name

Contact Steve Amato on 0409 370 414 
Email: thealbanyitalianclub@gmail.com
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available



Lago di Como – near Varenna & Menaggio



In the Mountains – near the Swiss/Italian border


	Antonia Radcliffe

